
Star of the 

Week  

 

Nursery       Lili  

Class 1        Kaine
  

Class 2        Hayden  

Class 3        Blake F  

Class 4        Nicole     

Class 5        Sasha 

Class 6        Charlie 

What have we been learning this week? 
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Nursery 

 

This week Nursery have been busy making Christmas crafts, 
cards and calendars! We enjoyed our party. We played lots of 
games, danced and had lots of fun. We watched a virtual 
pantomime and enjoyed learning some Christmas songs! Yes-
terday, we visited the library and presented Diane with a 
card made by the children and a gift to say thank you. We 
are looking forward to welcoming all our new starters in Jan-
uary.  

News & Events 

As this term and year draws to as close I would like to take this 
opportunity to wish you all a Happy Christmas and New Year. 
There have been many successes this year but also many chal-
lenges and on behalf of all in school I would like to thank you for 
your continued support.  
 
School re-opens on January 5th and we look forward to seeing 
you all then . 

Diary Dates 

Autumn Term 

Wednesday 5th January 

School re-opens. 

Tuesday 25th January 

Burns lunch 

Monday 31st January 

National storytelling week. 

Wednesday 2nd February 

Chinese New Year lunch. 

Friday 4th February 

Pyjama and story day. 

Tuesday 8th February 

Safer internet day 

School photographer 

Thursday 17th February 

School closes for half term 3.20 

p.m. 
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Class 4

  

This week in Class 4 we have been creating 
biome fact files with lots of information and il-
lustrations. We have also finished our Christ-
mas concert having worked so hard on it for 
the last 2 weeks. Next, we took part in a 
Christmas quiz which was really good fun! We 
have also watched the Cinderella panto in our 
classroom and had popcorn so it felt like we 
were at the theatre! 

Class 5 & 6 

 

 

 

Class 2 & 3 

 

This week Class 2 and 3 have per-
formed their Christmas performances for 
their families to enjoy watching. They have 
had lots of fun at their Christmas party and 
have enjoyed making tree decorations and 
Christmas crafts. They have watched the 
pantomime Cinderella and are looking for-
ward to their Christmas break. 

Spittal Community First School 

Weekly News! 

Create Achieve Respect Enjoy! 

Class 1 

This week Reception have enjoyed a wide range of Christmas activities. We also filmed 
our nativity play and we did an amazing job! We worked hard learning all the songs 
and building our confidence. This week in maths we have had a focus on counting in 
tens up to 100. I hope you all have a lovely Christmas and a Happy New Year!   

This week,  Classes 5 and 6, have been having lots of fun creating Christmas cards 
and rehearsing for our Christmas performance. We have completed our geography 
reports on world biomes. We have also enjoyed watching our online panto, Cin-
derella. Happy Christmas from Class 5 and 6! 


